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Outdoor Bowling and summer may seem a distance away now but it’s a lovely sunny Friday so time to remind you of how the season ended in September. Part1 is a general round-up. Parts 2 & 3 are results and photos.

Finals Days
The first weekend saw a variety of Club competition final victors decided, despite adverse weather conditions, because of some smart pre-emptive planning by Cyril Blackler and his Committee. 
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Visiting Teams

As usual in the last month we were blessed by visits from numerous clubs and teams and we also hosted the Ladies Jubilee Trophy and MDL Cup Finals. Once again, Daphne has received many letters of thanks from our visitors with the general message that they have enjoyed our hospitality. Well done all those members who took part and continue to enhance our reputation in the larger Bowling world beyond Torbay.
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MDL Cup Finals
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TCBC Men also reached the semi-finals of the County Trophy but the scheduled games were postponed due to rain. The re-arranged matches suffered the same fate so it looks like they will be completed at the beginning of next season. Consequently, can the Men consider themselves at least the fourth best section in Devon?!

End Of Season BBQ
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Once again, and for the last time I hear, thank you to the “Dream Team” for their work in producing great food at our social. This time they are bowing out at the final BBQ of the season. Thank you for all your work making this and previous event so successful. What’s going to happen now without you all?!
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After the closing day all that remained was the necessity to pack everything away for the winter. Sounds easy but it isn’t It is made a little less arduous when the workload is shared by many. Thanks goes to all those who turned up on Monday morning help secure the Club and prepare it for the cold months ahead.  
Dates For Your Diary

Saturday 14th October at 10am in the Club - Ladies AGM

Saturday 21st October at 10am in the Club - Men’s AGM

Sunday 5th November at 12:15pm for 1:15pm at the Livermead House Hotel, Cockington Suite - Presentation Lunch. Please book in advance.

Saturday 18th November at 10am in the Club - Club AGM

Coffee Mornings 

Come along and catch up with your friends at our Saturday Coffee Mornings. They start at 10am. 

Parts 2 and 3

These parts will comprise the Club competition results and many photos so I will divide into two parts to restrict the size of files being sent to you. 

Hope you have a great closed season and that you will be back next season to do it all over again.

Derek


On The Jack





This is a monthly newsletter for TCBC members with the aim of enhancing communication within the Club.
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Saturday was a lovely sunny day and it was good to see members coming out to witness the fiercely contested finals.





Keynsham Bowls Tour





“Winning” the booby for the biggest losing rink.





Kent County Past Presidents.





Having won this semi-final match in the morning the team of Mick Cox, Clive Geach, Brian Thomas and Bernie Coombe lost in the final to Dawlish.





Thank you Yvonne for the photos.





Ladies who wine are always supportive.





Keynsham Bowls Tour








